
BCPS TV & The Office of Mathematics

Math Homework
Helpers Shorts!

MHH Shorts can be seen
on Schoology, YouTube,

Vimeo, BCPS-TV Channels
Fios 34/Comcast 73
starting the week of

October 3rd.

These vignettes are short
math lessons aligned

timely with Home
Connections specific to

each grade level, for
students in Kindergarten

through Grade Five.



New videos will be
released weekly

throughout the month of
October, leading to our

first live show of the
year on November 2nd!



More info on live show to come!

Come hang with
Max and Mr. Teng!

For more information, contact jteng@bcps.org


